
Dear Parent/ Carer,  

 

As we are quickly approaching the Christmas holidays, we are aware many children are wanting to 

send Christmas cards to their friends across the school. To help with the delivery of these cards, we 

have reinstated our Christmas card post box in the school reception.  

If your child wishes to send Christmas cards to others outside of their class, we ask for them to be 

posted into the Christmas card post box and then these cards will be sorted and delivered across 

school regularly. If envelopes can be clearly display the Childs name and class it will help our TMA 

postal service greatly.  

 

Seasons greetings,  

Two Mile Ash School  

 

Sophie Haycock 
 
Deputy Head, 
Two Mile Ash School 
 


